
MAKE YOUR VOICE

HEARD
WITH THE PINELLAS COUNTY SCHOOLS

ANNUAL STAKEHOLDER SURVEY
Parents, students and staff are invited to share their thoughts with
Pinellas County Schools in the annual Stakeholder Survey. Your
responses are anonymous, and data will be used to help PCS
identify trends and plan for the future. 
The survey is open January 22 - February 6, 2022.

PARENTS, SCAN THIS CODE TO TAKE THE
SURVEY OR VISIT PCSB.ORG/SURVEY

VISION: 100% STUDENT SUCCESS
MISSION: EDUCATE AND PREPARE EACH STUDENT FOR COLLEGE, CAREER AND LIFE


